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CITY OF WEST HOLLYWOOD 

COMMUNITY MEETING NOTICE 

Department of Public Works – Parking Division 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT- the City of West Hollywood’s Parking 
Division will be hosting a series of meetings to gather community feedback and 
identify priorities on future policies related to one-day visitor parking permits 
available to residents of the City’s 11 Preferential Parking Districts for special 
events or parties.   
  
The meetings are scheduled at 6:30 p.m. on the following dates and locations: 
 
* April 14th - West Hollywood City Hall (Community Conference Room);  
  8300 Santa Monica Blvd. 
* April 22nd - West Hollywood Park (Sky Room);  

647 N. San Vicente Blvd., and  
* April 28th  - Plummer Park (Room #3) 

7377 Santa Monica Blvd.  
  
The community meetings are geared toward developing formal policy 
recommendations to present to the Parking Subcommittee and the 
Transportation Commission in the future following an independent parking study 
urging the City to “Continue, and intensify, efforts to prevent permit abuse”.   
  
For further information contact the Department Public Works at (323) 848-6375.  
Written comments may be addressed to Don Norte, Parking Services & Projects 
Officer to dnorte@weho.org  by e-mail, or fax at (323) 848-6564, or by mail c/o 
City of West Hollywood, Parking Services Division at 8300 Santa Monica Blvd., 
West Hollywood, CA  90069. 
 
 
Yvonne Quarker, City Clerk 
 
 


